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Dear Children – Early Years to P7, Parents and Carers 
 
Decorated Easter Egg Competition
 
We would like to invite pupils to take part in our Decorated Easter Egg competition.  All entries 
MUST BE ENTIRELY CHILDREN’S OWN WORK.  Your entry can be of any size using 
materials that you can find (with parent/carer permission) around your home, your garden (if 
you have one) or local environment.  To avoid bias your name should NOT be on your entry – 
only which class you are in. 
 
There is no need to buy anything online or otherwise.  Preference will be shown to the use of 
materials which have not been bought. 
 
Entries can be brought in to be placed in our Dining Area from Monday 4 April with the 
DEADLINE for placing entries on Thursday 7 April at 08.45am. 
 
Judging will take place on Thursday 7 April by Jane Brown (Parent Council) and Ann McKenzie 
(Skanska).  Winners – one per child per nine classes – will be announced at our Easter 
Assembly via Google Meet on Friday 8 April.  Each winner will receive a chocolate Easter Egg. 
 
Good luck everyone, I look forward to seeing your decorated eggs. 
 
Kind Regards 

 

Clare McCallum 
 
Clare McCallum 
Acting Head Teacher 


